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In this issue: International ICCRS-conference on healing in the USA, with Francis and Judith McNutt
School of Healing Prayer for Leaders

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

The next International ICCRS Event will be held 30th April – 5th May 2007 in the Riverwalk Hotel, Jacksonville Florida, USA. It will be the Francis and Judith McNutt school of healing and prayer for Leaders.  Plus a special ICCRS Rally on the healing love of God.  This special ICCRS event is being run in collaboration with Christian Healing Ministries inc. and co-sponsored by the National Service Committee of the USA.

The event is for renewal leaders who have some previous experience of the power of the Holy Spirit to heal and who want to learn and experience more about this reality. The school will include talks about healing but also practical sessions where participants can learn how to minister soaking prayer for physical healing, prayer for forgiveness, prayer for inner healing, prayer for renunciation of occult practices etc.  The teaching topics include: healing our image of God, faith needed for healing, inner healing, generational healing, etc.

I have just returned from Rome where we were making the final arrangements for this Event.  Very soon there will be information on the ICCRS web-site and registration forms are currently being prepared.

Understandably, this event will be very expensive for most of us in Europe to attend as travel costs are also high. However, perhaps NSC’s may consider raising funds to send a participant who can then come back and share the material, resources and skills so that your healing ministries can be enriched.

May God continue to bless all your ministry. With blessings, 
Michelle Moran, 
chairperson of the European sub-committee of ICCRS. 

--------------------------------------
Allan Panozza, President of ICCRS, wrote*:
"ICCRS is committed to the deepening of our understanding and appreciation for the Charism of Healing. This journey of deeper discovery began in 1995 in San Giovanni Rotondo at the home of Padre Pio, when we hosted a healing rally in nearby Foggia at which 30,000 people joined with ICCRS to celebrate the healing love of Jesus through the anointed ministry of the late Fr. Emiliano Tardif.

In 2001 in Rome ICCRS co-presented with the Pontifical Council for the Laity a colloquium to consider the ministry of healing in the Charismatic Renewal, following the issuing of the document “Instruction on Prayer for Healing” from the Congregation for the Doctrine of the Faith**. As President of ICCRS I promised then that we would continue to provide opportunities for greater understanding of the Charism of Healing. An ICCRS Doctrinal Commission formed under the Chairmanship of Bishop Joseph Grech (Australia) has recently produced a document dealing with this important subject, which will be available for circulation to the worldwide Renewal very soon." 

* ICCRS-newsletter, volume XXXII, nr.4, special issue 2006.
* see document number 0024uk at www.kcv-net.nl/stucom (English section)
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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